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October 4, 2022 
 
 
Re: Notice for Start of Construction  
 Wild Springs Solar, LLC 
 Wild Springs Solar Project  
 
Dear Landowner: 
 
Wild Springs Solar, LLC (“Wild Springs”) plans to commence construction of the Wild Springs 
Solar Project (“Project”) in Pennington County, South Dakota, on October 20, 2022.  Enclosed for 
your information, please find the following Project-related document: 
 

1. A copy of the Final Decision and Order Granting Permit to Construct Facilities and 
Notice of Entry (“Order”) issued by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
(“Commission”) to Wild Springs for the Project. 

Wild Springs has entered into an agreement with Ames Construction (“Ames”), who will be 
constructing the Project.   
 
For your safety and the safety of the workers on the Project, we thank you in advance for your 
cooperation in the following safety practices:  

- Solar array worksites:  The Project involves multiple individual worksites.  These 
worksites will involve heavy equipment and many moving parts.  Please do not enter the 
worksites, either while workers are present or while workers are not present.  We ask that 
you obey all warning signs and do not enter coned or taped off areas.  

- Road worksites:  The Project includes improving some roadways and working alongside 
the road.  When workers are present, please reduce speeds to 30 mph or less and obey all 
warning signs.  Watch for flaggers, who may occasionally slow or stop traffic.  Be prepared 
for altered traffic patterns.  While we will do our best to reduce temporary road closures, 
some may be required to protect workers and the public.  

- Construction traffic:  The Project involves transporting construction materials, facility 
components, and personnel.  Please follow all warning signs and watch for the escort 
vehicles.  While the construction vehicles will do their best to keep traffic flow as normal 
as possible, slow-moving construction vehicles may cause delays on smaller roads, similar 
to the impact of farm equipment during planting or harvest.  Please give them the right of 
way when possible.  
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We expect you may have questions as construction approaches and commences.  Please direct 
your questions to Chip Lacasse, Construction Senior Project Manager, who can be reached at:   
 

Email: chip@nationalgridrenewables.com 
Phone: 1-605-202-7273 
 

Chip Lacasse is managing the Wild Springs construction process and would be happy to answer 
your questions. 
 
The Commission granted Wild Springs a permit to construct the facility on December 4, 2020, 
subject to certain conditions.  A copy of the Order and permit conditions is attached.  For your 
information, the Commission’s address, phone number and website are as follows: 
 

Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
Phone: (605) 773-3201 
Website:  puc.sd.gov 

 
We look forward to working with you during and after construction of the Project. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Wild Springs Solar, LLC Team 
 
Enclosure:  
Copy of the Commission Order Granting Permit to Construct Facilities  
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